PUBLIC HEARING CDBG PROGRAM FFY 1989, FFY 1990

A public hearing was held on Wednesday, December 4, 1991 at 3:30 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to afford citizens the opportunity to comment on the proposed modifications to the FFY 1989 and FFY 1990 CDBG program. The modifications include changes in the service area for the water line extension project. The original application include the service area as the total project. The modifications to the FFY 1989 CDBG Program include the service areas as Pennsylvania Avenue, Berger Street (Flats) and Cornell Avenue, Ellwood Road, Pleasant View (Gardner Stop Area). The modifications to the FFY 1990 CDBG Program include the service area as the Gardner Stop Area.

As there were no comments received, there was a motion by Andrew Piccuta and a second by Joseph Budai to adopt a resolution to accept the modifications to the programs.

Motion by Ronald Golba second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary/Treasurer